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U.S. Department of Energy
Mr. Michael E. Wangler, Director
Division of Transportation
and Packaging Safety (EH-.22)

Washington, DC 20858
Dear Mr. Wangler:

This refers to your letter of October 25, 1993, regarding your decision
not to renew Certificate of Compliance No. 6678 which expired on December 31,
1993, Accordingly, the use of Model No. LP-50 package under the general
license of Subpart C of 10 CFR Part 71 or under the provisions of 49 CFR
§173.471 is terminated.

Sincerely,

Cass R. Chappell, Section Leader

Cask Certification Section

Storage and Transport System Branch

Division of industrial and Medical
Nuclear Safety, NMSS

cc: Mr. James K. 0'Steen
Department of Transportation
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